
 

 County of 

Hawai`i 

Announces 

Annual Holiday 

Treecycling!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please recycle holiday trees in designated areas at these 

County Recycle and Transfer stations: 

Hilo, Honoka‘a, Kea‘au, Kailua-Kona, Keauhou, Puakō, 

Waimea or Wai‘ōhinu 

From 12/26/12 to 1/15/13 

Trees should be free from all 

decorations, lights, tinsel and 

ornaments.  PLEASE do not 

drop off artificial trees. 

Mahalo!! Questions, please visit 

www.hawaiizerowaste.org  

or call 961-8270 

http://www.hawaiizerowaste.org/

